
   

Page 1 of 1 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 

For Immediate Release 
May 22, 2013 
 
 
For more information, contact Tim Hall,  
Public Outreach, (503) 823-6926, 503-381-0056 
tim.hall@portlandoregon.gov 
 
 

Repairs to Elk Fountain closes one traffic lane on SW Main Street 
 
Portland, OR -- A Portland Water Bureau crew is currently making repairs to the Elk 
Fountain, located on SW Main Street, between SW 3rd and SW 4th avenues in 
downtown Portland. SW Main Street is a one-way, two lane street with traffic traveling 
westbound.   
 
Traffic is reduced to one lane around the work zone.  Work hours are 9:00 AM to  
4:00 PM. Repairs should be completed by Friday, May 24th.  
 
The Water Bureau crew is repairing minor damage to the historic fountain caused by 
two past incidents involving automobile collisions.  
 
Motorists and bicyclists are encouraged to take alternate routes. 
 
  
 # # # 

The City of Portland will make reasonable accommodation for people with disabilities. Please notify us no later than five (5) business days prior  
to the event by phone 503-823-7404, by the City’s TTY at 503-823-6868, or by the Oregon Relay Service at 1-800-735-2900. 

 
 


